
June 19, 2022 

 

The Tel Aviv University Center for Combatting Pandemics (TCCP) offers competitive travel 

grants of up to NIS 2000 each, as partial support of active participation in international 

conferences, workshops or courses. Tel-Aviv University students, post-doctoral fellows, and 

research associates, who already participated or are planning to participate in a conference 

during 2022, are invited to submit applications. Grants are offered only to cover active 

participation in meetings relevant to research on combatting pandemics held till between 

January 1st 2022 to December 31st 2022. 

 

Applicants should submit: 

• CV (short – up to 3 pages) - NIH style (ask us for a template if you are not familiar 

with the style) 

• Letter of recommendation from supervisor - up to one page 

• Research Abstract - up to one page 

• Details of the conference, workshop or course (including date and location) 

 

Applications not conforming to the requested format will not be considered. 

Deadline for submission of applications: 31/08/2022 

Applications should be submitted electronically to: 

Yael Ben Ishai 

Administrative Assistant 

The Tel Aviv University Center for Combatting Pandemics 

Tel: 03-6405284 

Email: yaelbi@tauex.tau.ac.il 

 

Submission Email should include in the subject line: 

 “TCCP Travel grants 2022 -Name of applicant” 

Requests will be reviewed in September 2022, but travel grants will be provided only after 

receipt of a written invitation to actively participate (poster or a lecture) at a conference, or 

attend a workshop or course. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Prof. Itai Benhar 

Director of the Tel Aviv University Center for Combatting Pandemics 

 


